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Thank you to everyone who filled in a questionnaire during last half term’s 
Assertive Mentoring session. Unfortunately we only had 77 
questionnaires returned across the school, almost half the response from 
last year. After discussing the layout with parents in last half term’s parent 
forum we have made some changes to the design and will be sending 
this out to all parents during the summer term.  
 
Below are the responses for this survey, expressed as a percentage.  
 
We are really pleased with the positive responses to most areas. Clearly behaviour/bullying and our 
Christian ethos are areas we need to develop. In light of this we have sent home our Behaviour Policy 
with every child this week in order for you to have a read through should you wish. Hopefully this will 
outline the ways the school reinforces positive behaviours and manages those that not acceptable.  
 

 Strongly 
agree 

Agree Disagree Strongly  
Disagree 

Don’t 
Know or 

didn’t 
answer 

My child is happy at this school 
 

58% 39% 3%   

My child feels safe at this school 
 

69% 27% 1%  3% 

My child makes good progress at this 
school 

43% 48% 4%  6% 

My child is well looked after at this 
school 

57% 40%   3% 

My child is taught well at this school 
 

49% 43% 5%  3% 

My child receives appropriate 
homework for their age 

36% 53% 8%  3% 

This school ensures the pupils are well 
behaved 

32% 53% 8% 1% 6% 

The school’s Christian values/attitudes 
have a positive effect on my child. 

32% 40% 3%  25% 

This school deals effectively with 
bullying 

27% 31% 8% 6% 27% 

This school is well led and managed 
 

43% 42% 8% 1% 7% 

This school responds well to any 
concern I raise 

42% 42% 9% 3% 5% 

I receive valuable information from 
the school about my child’s progress 

42% 52% 4%  3% 

I would recommend this school to 
another parent 

42% 42% 8% 3% 6% 

 

Kind regards 

Miss Anatola, Mrs Kirton & Miss Anderson 


